
Volunteers requested for buckthorn removal! 

Buckthorn is a highly invasive species that was brought to the Unit-
ed States from Europe. This plant outcompetes native forest plants 

that are better able to provide food and shelter for local wildlife. 
MN Master Naturalists, Conservation MN, Enrichment Operation, 
NW RSDP, and Red River Health are hosting a buckthorn removal 
event to give our native species a chance to regrow in our local 

woodlands. Please contact xxx for more information. Snacks will be 
provided. Please wear sturdy, close-toed shoes, work clothes, and 

gloves. Long pants and a long-sleeved shirt recommended.  

Where: M.B. Johnson Park; 3601 11th St N, Moorhead.  (Removal area shown by yellow star on map) 

When: May ___, 4-6pm? 

What: Pulling pre-cut stems and cutting down standing buckthorn with loppers.  


